Memorandum

Date: September 29, 2005

To: Honorable Susan Rose, Chair, and

Members, Board of Supervisors

From: Michael F. Brown, Chief Executive Officer

Subject: Request for Continuance to Consider

Conducting a Countywide Resident Survey: October 4, 2005

The department requests that the Board continue the item regarding conducting a Countywide Resident Survey from the Board meeting of October 4, 2005 (originally scheduled for September 20, 2005) to the Board meeting of November 1, 2005 in order to accommodate feedback received from a focus group held on September 23, 2005.